
May 19th, 1953.

Dr. F* P. Kei pel,
ProsiVent,
Carite,:ie Corporation of Hew York, 
522 Fifth Avenue,
New York, N. Y.

My dear Dr. Keppel,

I as taking the liberty of forwarding

you herewith a letter from Professor Hamsay Traquair,
Director of our School of Architecture, 

is moat anxious to obtain 

raay be enabled to continue his 

Architecture of French Canada, 

he says, includes possibly the richest 

of North America and has hitherto been 

neglected.

Professor Traquair 

ft small grant in order that he

research into the old

The field of research,

local architecture

almost entirely

Professor Traquair*s application 

is, of course, heartily supported by McGill University. 

Traquair is one of the leading nen in his subject, who 

came to us from IttR^urgh a good many years ago*

quite sure that any contribution he is enabled to males 

to research in his chosen subject will be of permanent

Ever yours faithfully.

I am

value.

Principal.
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